
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
Southwest Region Office 

PO Box 47775, Olympia, WA 98504-7775 • 360-407-6300 

June 1, 2022 

Sean Kelly 
Port of Longview 
PO Box 1258 
Longview, WA  98632 
Email:  skelly@portoflongview.com 

Re: As-Built Record Drawings Received on August 3, 2020 

Dear Sean Kelly 

We hereby acknowledge the receipt of the above-mentioned as-built record drawings received 
on August 3, 2020. These drawings have been reviewed and accepted. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at kamren.moen@ecy.wa.gov or by 
phone at (360) 810-1340 (cell). 

Sincerely,  

Kamren Moen, EIT  
Lower Columbia Basin Engineer 
Industrial Operations Unit 
Southwest Regional Office 
Water Quality Program 
 


